
 

16th April 2021  

Newsletter Summer 1 
Dear Parents,   
 
Welcome back 
 
We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break and are safe and well.  It has been lovely to welcome 
the children back to school, we are looking forward to the summer term and hopefully some warmer 
weather. 

Next door neighbours 
 
The house next door to school, The School House, has now been sold and our new neighbours will be 
moving in soon. At present, there are workmen going to and fro and we would like to respectfully ask that 
when dropping off and picking up at school you do not park causing any obstruction to the gateway. 
Thank you for your cooperation with this.  
 
Clubs 
 
We are pleased to tell you that our multiskills after school club, which is run by our specialist coach from 
the Morpeth School Sports Partnership, will begin again on Friday 16th April.  Due to the ongoing COVID 
situation and the fact that we still need to operate two separate teaching bubbles in school, the club will 
be for children from Class 2 only (Year 2, 3 and 4) for this half term.  After the May after term break, the 
club will be offered to children in Class 1 (Reception and Year 1).  The club will start straight after school 
and end at 4pm when the children will need to be collected from school.  We hope the club will be well 
attended. Please email admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk if your child wishes to attend so that we 
have an idea of numbers.  

Parental Consultations 
 
Mrs O’Dell and Mrs Stephenson will be conducting parental consultations over the telephone.  Mrs 
Stephenson is available on May 5th and Mrs O’Dell on 6th May from 1pm until 5.30pm. If you would like 
an appointment to speak to your child’s class teacher, please email the school office on 
admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk to organise an appointment.  If there is anything specific you 
wish to discuss at the appointment please let us know when you email school.  

Behaviour Policy 
 
We are really pleased with how the children have returned to school after the Easter break.  They are 
showing a good attitude to school and their behaviour for learning. Recently we have revisited our 
Behaviour Policy and have introduced the changes to the children.  If you would like to find out more 
information about this, you can view the policy on the school website. 

Polling Day  
 
On 6th May there will be local elections taking place in the county.  On this occasion, school WILL NOT 
be used as a Polling Station and we will be open as usual for the children.  However, this may not be the 
case in the future but we will notify you if there is a need to close then. 
 

 
Many thanks,   

Mrs. K. Stephenson & Mrs. J. O’Dell  

Joint Acting Headteachers 
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